
5-6-2020 Email to UPAC listserv 
 
Subject: Study Abroad Updates for Advisors and Students: Summer 2020 and Beyond  
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
We would like to update the advising community on the status of upcoming study abroad programs: 
 

• Summer 2020 programs have been cancelled in line with the University’s decision regarding 
face-to-face instruction for the remainder of summer. More information is available on the 
Study Abroad COVID-19 FAQ page.  

 

• Fall 2020 programs are moving forward at this time and application deadlines have been 
extended. Decisions about the status of fall study abroad programs will be made later this 
summer, but in the meantime, students interested in fall study abroad can refer to this Fall 2020 
Do’s and Don’ts Guidelines sheet for information.  
 

• Applications are also open for Winter 2020, Spring 2021 and Summer 2021.  
 

As always, we thank you for all you do to support students’ study abroad goals.  Here is a recent article 
by UAZGlobal on study abroad updates, which includes tips encouraging students’ planning for future 
experiences abroad. 
 
 
Stay Safe and Bear Down! 
Study Abroad 
 

https://global.arizona.edu/study-abroad/coronavirus-covid-19-study-abroad-faqs)
https://global.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/2020/05/Fall%202020%20-%20Study%20Abroad%20Advice.pdf
https://global.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/2020/05/Fall%202020%20-%20Study%20Abroad%20Advice.pdf
https://global.arizona.edu/news/still-dreaming-about-studying-abroad

